
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

BOARD OF MILLARD COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

APPLICATION FOR AN

ELECTRICAL GENERATING FACILTIY

C-2 CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT #Z-2017-033

Magnum CAES, LLC – APPLICANT

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Millard County Commissioners will conduct a

public hearing on Tuesday, April 17, 2018 at 10:45 a.m. at the Millard County Courthouse,

Commission Chambers, 50 South Main, Fillmore, Utah, for the purpose of receiving public

comment on an Application for a C-2 Conditional Use Permit for the construction and

operation of the proposed Magnum Compressed Air Energy Storage (CAES) Project on

property located south of the Intermountain Power Project (IPP) near the intersection of

Brush W ellman and Jones Roads, approximately 10 miles north of Delta.

A copy of the application for the proposed C-2 Conditional Use Permit is available for

review and inspection at the Millard County Offices, 71 South 200 W est, Delta, Utah, and

the Millard County Clerk’s Office, 765 S Hwy 99, Ste. 6; Fillmore, UT.

Anyone having questions may also contact the Millard County Planner, Adam Richins at

the above address or by calling 435-864-1400 or 435-590-5113

All interested persons are invited to attend and make comment.
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